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***MEDIA ADVISORY*** 

 
LT. GOVERNOR GRAY TO ATTEND VERMONT AFGHAN ALLIANCE LAUNCH 

AND CELEBRATION OF EID AL-FITR 
 
What:  Vermont Lieutenant Governor Molly Gray will attend the launch of the Vermont 

Afghan Alliance and celebration of Eid al-Fitr. Lt. Governor Gray will join the 
Vermont Afghan Alliance and Afghan families who are new to Vermont, to 
recognize the end of Ramadan and celebrate Eid al-Fitr. Coinciding with the day’s 
celebration, the recently formed Vermont Afghan Alliance, a nonprofit 
organization formed by Afghans and working to help Afghans who are new to 
Vermont, and its formation will be publicly announced by the nonprofit’s 
president Wazir Hashimi.  

 
When  Monday, May 2nd, 2022 – 12:00 p.m. to 1:30 p.m. 
 
Where: Hula, 50 Lakeside Ave, Burlington, VT 05401 
 

RSVP to andrew.gillespie@vermont.gov and indicate whether you will be 
attending.  
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